
From: Sebrina Turner [sturner@hometownamerica.net] 
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2010 3:16 PM 
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS 
 
Attachments: Duty to Serve.pdf; more.pdf 
 
Dear Mr. Pollard,  
  
Attached to this e-mail you will find the signatures of many concerned residents 
that are truly enlightened and concerned over the issues that you brought to 
light in your recent letter. All were given a copy of your letter and a short 
message from our office that stressed the need for them to become personally 
involved regarding this issue. Please pass on these signatures to those 
including yourself who will speak for these individuals be it that many are 
seniors who have been law abiding tax payers for decades and should not be 
penalized for choosing a very affordable and peaceful way to live out their 
retirement years if they choose to sell or relocate.  
  
Thank you for your support on this issue and your are to be commended for 
looking our not just for yourself but for all who are effected. 
  
Sebrina K. Turner 
Community Manager 
1-269-349-5350 Office 
1-269-598-9078 Cell 
1-312-205-1312 Fax 
  
  






	403_HTA Royal Estates Residents 49009   E
	A   Anita Haile 49009



